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Vice President meets with delegates of European Union

Vice President Dr Mohamed Waheed has today met with visiting delegation of European
Union. Members of the delegation include Mr Bernard Savage, Ambassador, Head of
Delegation, Mr Guy Platton, Counsellor and Head of Finance and Contracts and Ms Harshini
Halangoda, Programme Manager.

During the meeting held at the President’s Office this morning, Dr Waheed congratulated tt
EU delegates for signing an MoU with the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime and th
government of Maldives.

Head of Delegation, Mr Savage inquired about the current economic situation of the Maldiw
and said the EU would give its full cooperation to the Maldives. He also congratulated
President Nasheed and his delegation for the central role they played in reaching an
agreement in Copenhagen.
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